UNAPPROVED
West Fork Parks Committee Meeting Minutes
April 26, 2017
Members Present: Darrin Byrum, Kari Waterson, Susan Neyman
Members Absent: John Karnes, William Mason, T.J. Howerton, Granville Wynn
Others Present: Chad Harrison-Parks Director
Meeting called to session: 5:40 pm
Public Forum: N\A
February Minutes: The committee reviewed and approved the February minutes.
Budget – February, March: The committee reviewed and approved the February and March budgets.  
Old Business:
Meeting Times\Dates: The Committee scheduled the next Park’s Committee meeting for May 24th, 2017 at 5:30 pm.
Baseball\Softball: The Director presented the Committee with the final registration numbers. There are 255 participants and 23 teams in this year’s program. The amount of unpaid and scholarship players is less than 6%. The season has begun and will continue through June 24th, including tournaments and All-Stars. 
Independence Day Celebration: The Committee discussed the preparation for the 2017 event. The Director updated the Committee on current donations and activities that have been scheduled. The Committee discussed other possible donations. The Committee decided to request the grill from the Washington County Sheriff’s office to use for the event.
Mower: The Director presented the Committee with several options for purchasing a second mower for the department. The Committee approved the purchase of the mower and advised the Director to purchase the mower he felt best fit the department’s needs.
New Business:

Christmas Light Contest: The Director informed the Committee that the Economic Development and Beautification Committee is interested in bringing back the Christmas Light Contest that the Park’s Department sponsored in the past. The EDBC is asking for assistance from the Park’s Committee in organizing the event. The Committee decided to assist with the contest in any way possible.
Other Business: D. Byrum wanted the Committee to consider purchasing new nets for the batting cages at Carter Park. D. Byrum stated that the current nets have several holes in them and have become dangerous. The Director had researched pricing for new nets and discussed the cost with the Committee. The Committee decided to purchase new nets for the batting cages. 
Adjourn: 7:10 pm
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